From: Gavin, Maurita 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 2:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: lunch

Dear Steve,

This email is to inform you that my office was treated to lunch

today, February 11, 2016, by Ms. Charlene Brandt of 7-11.

Thank you.  If you have any questions, I can be reached at

the office at 773-283-3838 or on my cell at 773-616-3636.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Sposato

Alderman, 38th Ward

